
PRINCIPAL'S UPDATE
Hello All

WELCOME BACK  

Buckle up and hold on tight as Term 4 has kicked off with its
usual speed.

Welcome to our new families this term – we look forward to
having you as part of our community. 

Just a reminder to please ensure that you have the SENTRAL
parent portal downloaded and linked to your children as this
is the main form of communication between the school and
families. If you have any questions or concerns, please
contact our SENTRAL superhero Carla Brown in the office.   

You will find photos of school events and excursions on the
website. Our Administration Officer responsible for the
website is currently on leave and so there has been a slight
delay in the colour run photos being uploaded – this should
occur in the coming fortnight on her return.
 

STAGE 3 CAMP
  

What phenomenal 3 days Stage 3 had on our camp to
Sydney! There was not a second to spare as we crammed as
much activity as possible into every waking hour. I am
confident that all students slept very well on Friday night (as I
know I did!)

Please join with me to thank Mrs Lara Lenton for her
meticulous planning of our trip. It is a massive task to design
and plan a 3-day camp for 88 students that includes train,
ferries, light rail, river cat and bus. Mrs Lenton ensured that
there was an experience for everyone!

UPCOMING EVENTS

Tuesday 22 October
K-6 Assembly - Class 4H hosting

Friday 25 October
3-6 Swimming for Sport begins

Friday 25 October
Cooinda Cup Sports Day

Friday 1 November
Scholastic Book Club due

Wednesday 6 November
Brisbane Water League Tag Gala Day

Thursday 7 November
Grandparents Day K-2 - 11:15am -
12:40pm

Wednesday 20 November
 Mini Fete

Tuesday 17 December
Presentation Day 
Year 6 Farewell
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Thank you also to Miss Demi Loaney, Miss Jessica Evans, Miss Kiara Priestland, Mr Matthew Walter and Mrs
Rose Wastell for accompanying our students. It is a big ask of goodwill to leave your family for 3 days and
each of these staff members did it with a smile on their face and a firm commitment to ensure this trip was
one that students will always remember. 

Photos will be uploaded to the website as soon as possible. 

MAIDENS BRUSH OVAL PLAYGROUND

Several students are frequenting the Maidens Brush Oval Playground prior to school each morning and
running across the road when they hear the morning school bell. 

Please take this opportunity to talk to your child about whether they have your permission to be in the park
prior to school or if you expect that they enter the school grounds and sit in the allocated location.   

No staff supervision is provided at the park before or after school. Following a number of reports of incidents
occurring outside of school hours I strongly encourage all families to accompany and supervise their children
at the oval at all times.

Have a great fortnight!  

 Rebecca Wild

P&C UPDATE WEEK 2
Welcome to Term 4!
The canteen has plenty of hats in stock ready for summer - please note there has been a small price increase.
Hats are now $25 each. Send money with your child and we can ensure the correct size and they write their
name inside!! 

Thank you
Sarah Viola 
P&C President 
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SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB
Book Club is due Friday 1 November.
Don’t forget you are now only able to order and pay online through the Scholastic LOOP system. Visit
scholastic.com.au/LOOP or download the app.
No cash payments are accepted.
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Stage 2 students visited Hyde Park Barracks in September where they learnt about convict life in early
Sydney. They even got to wear convict shirts marked with the broad arrow and were put to work laying
bricks under the watchful eye of their overseer!

The students were able to handle historical items such as coins and chains and even tried out the
hammocks in the crammed sleeping quarters. We all had a fabulous time and even enjoyed some time
in the nearby beautiful Hyde Park.

HYDE PARK BARRACKS - STAGE 2 EXCURSION - CONVICT LIFE AT THE BARRACKS
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CERTIFICATE OF MERIT

Jaxson G x3
Lydia Y
Ivy W
Chester T
Kora C
Manuel S
Penny E
Andy R
Natalie R
Ava W
Jesse S
La’Kai D
Rachel D
MJ E
Hunter T
Josie S
Billy C
Archie K
Maximus R x3
Zayden B-C x2
Tahlia D
Lawson C
Jaley O

PRINCIPAL  AWARDS

Elijah T
Kade T
Harry D
Hamish L
Aidan L
Haylee H
Charlie B
Cooper B
Destiny D
Elliot M
Zaiden K
Callum G
Summer B
Charlotte M
Lucas L
Korin C
Jaymee -Lyn H-W
Eleiya M
Kaythrie K
Bailey S x2
Isabella K
Harper B
Skyla B
Alexis C
Harrison J
Romen B
Yazan A

Jeffery Z
Callum G
Felix K
Oscar R
Maddison S
Caleb D
Chris P
Cherys B
Isla J-P
Romen B
Bailey S
Laylah B
Scott A
Tully M
Claire M

FORTNIGHTLY AWARDS

HONOUR CERTIFICATES

Isabelle V
Nicolas V




